
 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for the Santilli Field Reconstruction in Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Borough of Kane, Pennsylvania, located at 112 Bayard Street, 

Kane, Pennsylvania, 16735. 

 

The funding for this project will refurbish and revitalize the community baseball field, which has been a valuable 

community resource for years. The current facility has numerous deficiencies, including a dysfunctional drainage 

system beneath the field, which has ultimately deteriorated the playing surface and made it unusable. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


